
It is our mission to provide safe, 

high quality water and sewer 

services to our community.  

February 17th - Office will be 

closed in observance of Presi-

dents Day 

February 18th - Board Meet-

ing at 4:00pm  

February 18th - Bills Due  

February 19th - Late Fee Of 

10% will be applied 
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Phone: 530-257-7977 
After Hours Phone:530-250-5209 
Email: LeavittCSD@frontiernet.net 

Leavitt Lake CSD is an equal 

opportunity service provider and 

employer.  

L e a v i t t  L a k e  C o m m u n i t y  

S e r v i c e s  D i s t r i c t   

Leavitt Lake 

community 

services 

district 

Who We Are! 

About Us... 

At Leavitt Lake Community Ser-

vices District, we are committed to 

providing safe, high quality water 

services to our community, while 

maintaining a standard of excel-

lence in customer service and envi-

ronmental conservation. 



As we have been converting over 

to our new systems and learning 

them, we have been very lenient 

with the customers who have been 

past due.  However, we have now 

started  to charge the late fees and 

keep our customers accountable.  

If you are behind in payments, you 

need to contact the office immedi-

ately.  If you cannot bring your ac-

count current, you need to commit 

to a payment arrangement plan.  

We can set it up in the office.  

Once you enter into the payment 

arrangement plan, the late fees 

won’t be charged.   But if you 

don’t follow through with the plan, 

your service can be terminated 

with no further notice.  Most of 

you know that the district runs 

mainly on the revenue generated 

through the payments received 

from the community.  It is ex-

tremely important that payments 

be made in a timely manner so that 

the district can operate properly.  

Upcoming Board Meeting  will be 

held on February 18th  

All community members are welcome. We 

would love your involvement and feed-

back. Our board meetings are held at the 

Leavitt Lake Community Services District 

Office at 4:00 p.m. on the third Tuesday of 

every month. If we need to update a differ-

ent date it will be posted on our website 

and our Face book page. We will also list 

our upcoming agenda on our website that 

is printable.  

Leavitt Lake Community 

Services District has been 

working with the Air Pollu-

tion Control District in Las-

sen county attempting to 

obtain grant funds from the 

Carl Moyer Grant Program. 

We have been in desperate 

need of updated equipment 

to maintain the park.  We 

received funds for a new 

blower, edger and a new 

zero turn lawn mower. The 

three items will help our 

staff tremendously. They are 

all electric. 

Rate Increase will be imple-

mented as of 1/30/25. Due to 

our aging infrastructure, rising 

costs of operations and the per-

mit and licensing fees. In office 

we have been doing our part to 

lower costs in order to save funds 

to be able to pay these costly in-

voices. This rate change is the 3rd 

increase of the 5 year rate sched-

ule  approved at the Public Hear-

ing in October 2022. The new 

rate will be 121.48. The sur-

charge will be assessed based on a 

completed cost analysis, more 

information will be available 

soon. 


